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Promotions
House of Soke

Congratulations to Sensei Brown and Sensei Montgomery on your achievement of the rank of Godan.  I appreciate the trust…Soke
Healthy Kick

Bill Moloney has been promoted to Green Belt

House of Soke II
All is going well.

Healthy Kick

All is going well.
Two Skies School of Self Defense

The "Two Skies School of Self Defense" will be opening on July 10 at 925 South Street in Peekskill, NY 10566.  Please contact Sensei Parker at (914) 879-6313 if you are interested in visiting or joining the school.  Sensei Parker’s can also be reached via email at hip@bestweb.net.  

Poughkeepsie YMCA

All is going well.
KZI California
All is going well.
 

Pearls of Wisdom

“We all have hidden agendas that are only revealed through the clarity of time.”… Ann Yosoum

“The essence of bushido is death.  The beauty of a warrior’s existence lies in his readiness to give up his life at any time, and his physical and spiritual preparedness to take resolute action.  Thus a samurai should be well-mannered and a master in martial arts, but he should never be a killer.  In time of sudden danger, he should be able to see calmly the essence of all things.  Possessing this kind of spirit, and striving for beauty in life and death, is central to the samurai-bushi.”  Samurai Fighting Arts, Fumon Tanaka

Editor’s Notes

Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@gmail.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757 or (626) 818-2041.
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